
To whom it may concern, 
 
I wanted to voice my concern regarding the funding of ODOT. I have heard that there may be a funding 
cut that would limit road maintenance and cause major limitations to the functionality and drivability of 
our infrastructure. As a resident Of Bend, Oregon for the past 7 years, I oppose this concept and want to 
express the importance of funding for the department of transportation to appropriately address our 
road maintenance. 
 
Karissa Viebeck 
 


